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Bass Coast Greens propose that the name for McMillan electorate be changed to something more 
appropriate.  

In light of Angus McMillians  behavior towards the indigenous residents of our region, it is not a 
name befitting the region in light of the efforts towards reconciliation that many councils have 
worked towards.  

We like to see all of the Bass Coast Council within the same electorate. The community works, 
schools and recreates within the council and makes more sense to be in the same electoral area, so 
residents have to just speak to one MP on a local issue. 

Donna Lancaster 

Convenor 
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